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7/27/2022 

 

Delivered By Email Only To:  G@xny.io 

 
Gunnar Larson 
xNY.io - Bank.org, PBC 
 
 Re: FOIL Number DHSES-22-07-012 
 
Dear Gunnar Larson: 

This letter responds to your request for records under the Freedom of 

Information Law received by Division of Homeland Security and Emergency 

Services on July 13, 2022.  

Division of Homeland Security and Emergency Services has conducted a 

diligent search for records and was not able to locate any records 

responsive to your request.   

 

Sincerely, 

Records Access Officer 

KATHY HOCHUL 

Governor 
JACKIE BRAY 

Commissioner 
 


